
Dear Parents,
 

We feel privileged to announce that we are
successfully stepping ahead by imparting
Online Education to our children for the

second session.
 

The first phase of examination was
successfully conducted in the form of Pre-
Mid Term Examination. A PTM regarding 
 the same has been planned on 11th June

2021 for Junior wing and 12th June 2021 for
Senior wing as per the following slots:

 
 First Slot: 9:30am to 11:00am

 
 Second Slot: 11:30am to 1:00pm

 
You are cordially invited for the PTM with
your valuable feedback and suggestions.

 
 Thanks and regards.

STEPHENS INTERNATIONAL

PUBLIC SCHOOL

Airport Road, Miran Sahib Jammu


